Notice For Environmental Monitor

As part of the Route 3 North Transportation Improvements Project, the project is required to provide alternative mitigation for wetland impacts, through the use of $4 million, included in the project cost, to acquire and protect land in the watersheds affected by the Route 3 North Project.  Modern Continental Construction (MCC) worked with staff from MassHighway, the Department of Environmental Protection, and the Executive Office of Environmental Affairs to design and advertise a grant program to select land acquisition projects for funding.  The first round of grants was awarded in 2002.  A second grant round is now available with a total funding of approximately $1,859,973.

Land protected through grants from this program must be located in the following seven communities affected by the Route 3 North Project: Tyngsborough, Westford, Lowell, Chelmsford, Billerica, Bedford, and Burlington.  The seven affected municipalities and non-profit corporations or trusts (such as land trusts), with permission of municipal leaders, are eligible to submit applications for funding for land acquisition.  The distribution of these funds will come in the form of a Land Acquisition Grant. 

The application deadline is August 15th , 2003  For more information, please contact Aurea Vazquez at the Executive Office of Environmental Affairs at 617-626-4917.

